

Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS

0118 926 2467

trustees@maidenerleghtrust.org





28 February 2022



Dear Pupil/Student,

Every year we conduct a survey of all pupils/students, which we use in our school improvement process. Please see the "You said, We did" page on your school's website to see examples of outcomes in the past.

It is so useful for us to understand what is going well and what we could do better. So, **please try and** answer from your experience since September *in the broadest terms*.

The link to the survey is here: <a href="https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/6Q3PT5D">https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/6Q3PT5D</a>

We estimate it could take up to 15 minutes to fill in. Please note, these surveys do not take IP addresses, so you will need to do the survey in one session.

The survey link will be open until 11 March, but please take part as soon as you can.

In addition, we will be asking **your parents/ guardians** for their views in a sperate questionnaire.

## Data protection:

- The survey is being hosted and analysed by a third party, Anwen Page, who is a professional researcher.
- Neither Anwen Page, nor the Trust, will have your name and email unless you provide it at the end of the survey in order to receive a personal response, and this will not be kept.

Please note that, in both surveys as well as rating scales, there are also some open questions. These will be read and analysed by Anwen Page and me, but only comments from pupils/students requesting a personal response will be shared with the relevant headteacher.

If you have any problems with taking part in the survey, please speak to your form tutor or key worker.

Thank you in advance for your time and, as always, for all your support and commitment.

Yours faithfully

Maybas

Miss M Davies Chief Executive Officer